
Planning Department Notice 

Thursday 7 AM 9/12/2024 

to  

Monday 7 AM 9/16/2024 

Due to the painting of the water tower: 

No parking in the DNR, Public Safety/Court and 

Facilities parking lots. 

Parking around the water tower is also prohibited. 

For more information or accommodations please reach out to: 

Brian Von Cluck        360-709-1862    bvoncluck@chehalistribe.org

Extended to Monday Afternoon
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